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The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. 

Regarding the Submission of Business Improvement Plans 

Tokyo July 5, 2007—Today, The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. (“BTMU”) submitted to the 
Financial Services Agency (“FSA”) business improvement plans in response to the business improvement 
orders dated June 11, 2007 (FSA No. 1213 and 1214) regarding its overseas business and its domestic 
investment trust sales and related business.  
 
In regard to inappropriate conduct in our overse



  

In the areas of anti-money laundering, the U.S. offices have strengthened their compliance system by, 
among other things, introducing new Know-Your-Customer procedures and the other offices will adopt 
similar measures to strengthen their compliance systems as well. 
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robust investment trust sales practices, but also to comply with the Financial Instruments and Exchange 
Law that will be effective in the coming fall, relevant rules and procedures have been revised and 
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Disciplinary Actions 

 

 

  As noted below, the monthly compensation of the following executives will be reduced as a measure to 


